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2023 Season Wrap Up 

 
The 2023 golf season at The Harvest Golf Club opened for play one week later 

than anticipated back on March 24th. Despite the cold spring followed by an arid 
summer, playing conditions remained favourable all season long. Membership 
overall participation exceeded expectations, reaching 70%. We are extremely 

encouraged by the overall quality of turf going into the winter season. If El Nino 
delivers on its promise, we should receive a mild winter season, which should 

boast well for enjoying good course conditioning early in the season. 
 

We sincerely hope that you will be able to join us on Sunday, March 10th, for the 
renewed Harvest Members Spring Reception, the first one since March 

2020.Otherwise, we look forward to seeing you on opening day, scheduled for 
Friday, March 22nd, 2024. 

 
As we bid farewell to the 2023 golf season, we would like to express our gratitude 
for your dedicated support during this 2023 golf season. Wishing you a safe and 

healthy winter season ahead. See you all next spring! 
 

Warmest Regards, 
 

Gilles Dufort 
General Manager/Executive Golf Professional 

The Harvest Golf Club LTD. 
         


